

Sally Delgado
Rail Sustainability - Operations,
Department for Transport,
Great Minster House,
33 Horseferry Road,
London,
SW1P 4DR
Direct Line: 020 7944 5364
sally.delgado@dft.gsi.gov.uk

Web Site: www.dft.gov.uk

Our Ref: F0008377

Your Ref:

15 February 2012

Mr Jonathan Raper

Via e-mail to:

reguest-95021-4d83ee83@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Raper,

Freedom of Information Act Complaint - F0008377

Thank you for your email to asking for an internal review to be considered for the non release of the following information:

"At the meeting of the Transport Sector Transparency Board on 1st November 2011, Michael Roberts (CEO of Association of Train Operating Companies- ATOC) stated that ATOC had given written advice to the Department in 2011 on the 'impact of fare-splitting on rail ticket revenues'.

.

"I would like a copy of the advice given to the Department in full, with any appendices or additional parts."

Mr Groth is on leave and I am writing on his behalf to confirm that the Department will now undertake an internal review of our decision letter dated 27th January 2011. Apologies if you have already received an acknowledgement letter.

We aim to respond to your complaint within 20 working days.

If you have any queries about this letter, please feel free to contact me for further help. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S. Delgado